
 

  
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Oct 16 
Pac Meeting  

Hot lunch Fruit and veg Jan 1 
New Year 

Feb 2 
No School 

 
 

 

OPERATION EDUCATION: Boston Pizza             
Anytime you and your family dine at Boston 

Pizza, ask your server to stamp your receipt. 

Bring the stamped receipt to the school 

and put it in the pizza box under the PAC 

bulletin board. Boston Pizzaʼs Operation 

Education will donate money to our school 

for every receipt we turn in.  

 

Thank you to everyone who has brought 

receipts into the school, we have raised 

$190 so far this year. Thanks Boston Pizza!!  

 

FRUIT and VEGGIE PROGRAM 

LDB PAC is also pleased to be continuing 

with the BC Agriculture in the Classroom 

Foundation Fruit and Vegetable Nutritional 

Program this year. Every 2 weeks the 

children will receive a fruit or veggie snack 

in the classroom. This program will be 

continuing in September!  
 

 

 

 

 

SEPTEMBER PAC MEETING 

Our first meeting for the 2017/18 school 

year will be Sept 27 at 2:45pm. If you 

have ever wondered what our PAC 

does, or have been thinking about 

getting involved, please come out. All 

parents are welcome!  

 

DPAC Rep 
We are currently looking for someone to 

volunteer as the DPAC Rep! If you are 

interested in volunteering or would like 

to know more, please email 

ldbpac@gmail.com or come to our 

September PAC meeting! 

 

LOST & FOUND 
When you drop off/pick up your child/ren, 

come check the Lost and Found situated 

at the end of the main hallway toward the 

NE doors. The items will be donated by 3pm 

June 29, 2017 

 

 

Moving away? Moving on? 

Please email and let us know if you are 

moving or your child is moving on to grade 

8 so we can remove you from our mailing 

list   

 

Looking for information?? 

For the Calendar of Events as well as other PAC 

information, please check out the website at 

www.ldb.sd57.bc.ca 

École Lac des Bois PAC 
June 2017 
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Want to get involved? 

Have PAC questions or 

ideas? Want to know 

whatʼs happening? 

- If you have 

questions, ideas, want 

to receive PAC 

information and 

meeting minutes or just 

want to know how to 

get involved with PAC, 

please send your email 

address to Joanne 

Mikkelsen at 

begbie2@telus.net    

- If you would like 

to become involved as 

a parent volunteer with 

the PAC events / 
activities, please email 

Bonnie White (PAC 

Volunteer Coordinator) at 

bonnie@hunybs.com 

Calendar Oct 13 
Thanksgiving  

               Dates to 
Remember 

 
 
 
 

June 29 

Final Assembly  

10:45am 

   

 

June 29 

Last day of school 

Have a Great Summer! 

 

 

 

 

        September 6 

       First day of school 

      8:35-10:05am 

 

                September 27 

                 PAC Meeting  

   2:45pm       

 

 
 

 

NEW PLAYGROUND! 

New playground installation confirmed for summer 

2017! We look forward to seeing it in September!  

 

NEW BUS PROGRAM 

We have a new shuttle bus program available 

starting in September! This bus will be free with 

pickup at 8:25 @ CN Centre. For more information 

and to register, please visit the office   

 

 

 

SCHOOL SUPPLIES 

A fast and efficient way to shop for your school 

supplies. We have partnered with STAPLES to offer 

this program to parents. The link is available on the 

school website as well as all details for ordering. All 

items are guaranteed ALL YEAR! 

 

WATERING VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 

Are you available this summer to help out with the 

beautiful planters at the school? This is a one week 

commitment, Wednesday to Wednesday with deep 

watering every 2-3 days. 

 

If you’re interested please email 

ldbpac@gmail.com to sign up and get 

confirmation. Thank you!  
 

                   

Want to get involved? 

Have PAC questions or 

ideas? Want to know 

whatʼs happening?  

 

If you have questions or 

ideas, want to receive 

PAC information and 

meeting minutes or just 

want to know how to get 

involved with PAC, 

please send your email 

address to Amy Heise at 

heisesam@hotmail.com 

 

If you would like to 

become involved as a 

parent volunteer with the 

PAC events / activities, 

please email us at: 

ldbpac@gmail.com 

COME JOIN US!  

mailto:ldbpac@gmail.com

